
	

	

	

	

	 		

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

 
	

	

	

	

June	13,	2021	 Vernon	Informer	

   EDDIE’S EDITORIAL 
 I appreciate the comments on the lesson 
last Sunday morning. I think we need to be 
reminded from time to time how fortunate we 
to have the word of God so available to us at 
all times. Sometimes we take it for granted and 
fail to realize the importance of reading and 
applying it to our lives. There are those in the 
world who don’t have the access we have to 
the Bible. When we saw the short video of 
those in China who were receiving a Bible for 
the first time it caused all of us to think.   
 But just having a Bible will do us no good 
unless we read, study and apply what is 
written. May we commit ourselves to more 
study and application each day. If God values 
His word more than His name shouldn’t we do 
the same?           
 Be praying and inviting for our upcoming 
Vacation Bible School. It is soon approaching. 
Looking forward to seeing you Sunday. Eddie 
 

		OUR	RECORD	
Sunday	Bible	Study	 90	
Sunday	Morning	Worship																	123	 	
Sunday	Evening	Worship	 63	
Wednesday	Night	Bible	Study							 56	 					
	Contribution																																								$3140	
	

PRAYERS	
	A.M.		O.Z.	Rhudy	
	P.M.			Glen	Bardon	
	SONG	LEADERS	
A.M.		Craig	Snyder	
P.M.	–	Jason	Burks	
WED.	–	Joe	McNees	
Lord’s	Supper:	Jason	Burks	
Security	–6-13	–	Jerry	Merchant,	Mark	
Thomas	
6-16-Bill	Pennington,	Corey	Funderburk	
	
	
	

.  
UPCOMING	ACTIVITIES:	
June 13 – Singing in the park 
at Winfield. Will leave after PM 
service. 
June 17 – Area Wide Youth 
Service at Double Springs.  
 
June 19 – VBS at Mt Olive 
Church of Christ. See bulletin 
board for details.  
 
June 26 – Door knocking for 
VBS. 
 
VBS at Vernon– June 27-30. 
 
 
 

Prayer	list:		
KEITH CORKREN is not doing 
well at home.  
 
LANA WINDLE will begin cancer 
treatments June 10 in 
Birmingham. 
 
JERRY NABORS, Sherry 
Randolph’s father, is home 
recovering from back surgery. 
 
TREVOR DYER, relative of 
Landon Olson, is in critical 
condition in North Dakota with 
Covid.  
 
Remember our shut-ins in your 
prayers: J.C. Hutchison, Alton 
Rector, Martha Rye, Jo Seay, 
Norma Stanford, Mary Thomas. 
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ELDERS	
Glenn	Butler	
Allen	Chandler	
Burt	Hankins	
Hugh	Windle	

	
DEACONS	
Jason	Burks	
Alvin	Foster	
Kurt	Hankins	

Curtis	Heatherly	
John	P.	Robertson	

O.Z.	Rhudy	
Craig	Snyder	

	
MINISTER	
Eddie	Finch	

ASSOC.	MINISTER	
Landon	Olson	

	
	

Vernon	church	of	Christ	
PO	Box	739			9875	Highway	18	

Vernon,	Al	35592	
Phone:	695-9755	

Email:	mail@vernonchurchofchrist.org	
Web	page:	www.vernonchurchofchrist.org	

	
Schedule	of	Services	

Sunday	Bible	Study	10:00	a.m.	
Sunday	Morning	Worship	10:45	a.m.	
Sunday	Evening	Worship	5:00	p.m.	
Wednesday	Bible	Study	7:00	p.m.	

	

“The	churches	of	Christ	salute	you	.	.	.”	
	 	 	 			Romans	16:16	

Vernon	Informer	

 

WHAT TO BE THANKFUL FOR 
Be thankful that you don’t have everything you desire. If you did, 
what would there be to look forward to? 

Be thankful you don’t know everything. It gives us the opportunity 
to learn. 

Be thankful for mistakes. They teach us valuable lessons.  

Be thankful for a messy house. It means you have a family.  

Be thankful for the taxes you pay. It means you have a job.  

Be thankful for the clothes that fit a little snug. It means you have 
plenty to eat.  

Be thankful for dirty clothes. It means you are able to work.  

Be thankful for the alarm clock that goes off early in the morning. It 
means you have lived to see another day.  

Be thankful for aching muscles. It means you have been productive.  

Be thankful that God loved us enough to send His only begotten Son. 
It means salvation has been made available to all.  

2 Corinthians 9:15, “Thanks be to God for His indescribable gift. “ 

 
  


